
The Therapeutic Equestrian Center (TEC) is a nonprofit service organization that engages the
power of horses to challenge people with disabilities to build stronger minds, bodies, and spirits.

TEC provides year-round, horse-related activities, and therapeutic riding to people of all ages with
disabilities; including veterans, active military members, and their families.

� Morning chores start at 7:30 a.m. and take a couple of hours.  Enjoy this time
connecting with the horses and meeting new friends

� Not a morning person?  The horses are equally glad to see you for afternoon
chores at 5 p.m. for about 45 minutes.  Two volunteers bring the horses in
from the pasture and then feed them their dinner.

� The evening check needs 2 volunteers to give the horses water and make
sure they are all okay for the night.

� Substitutes fill in for other volunteers when they are unable to be there due to
illness, job conflicts, or being out of town.

No experience?  No problem! For all of these opportunities, we just need people
who are willing to learn.  We’ll pair you with another TEC volunteer who can
share their experience and knowledge with you.

To learn more, visit www.tecfarm.org/volunteer.
Ready to sign up to be a TEC volunteer!  Contact TEC’s
Barn Manager, Katie Peterson, at (269) 240-7182 or
via e-mail at katieptec@gmail.com.


